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July 9, 1984

Manuel A. Alzugaray, M.D. i
1797 Coral Way (S.W. 22nd Street) 4
Miami, Florida 33145 ]

Dear Dr. Alzugaray:

Thank you for your letter of June 29, 1984,
concerning your humanitarian task force to Central America.

It was thoughtful of you to write, and I appre-
ciate your having taken the time to inform me of the medical
care you are providing to the people of Central America.
Your humanitarian solutions to the problems in Central
America are commendable. I respect and admire your courage
and the courage of those who work with you. I have taken
the liberty of sharing your letter with officials at the
pepartment of State to make them aware of the fine work
you are doing and of your efforts to care for the people
in Central America who are in such great need.
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With best wishes,

jncerely,

Za o

orge Bush



